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   5th Sun in  Ord Time 

5th February 2017 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat  4th   7.30pm Sheelagh Burke, Ennis Road 
                                      Madeline Hastings, Ballycar 
Sun  5th 11.00am     Martin, Bridget and Bernadette Earls, Knocksaggart 
                                      Sean Murphy, Kilnasoolagh Park 
                                      Breda Collins, Urlanbeg (Months Mind) 
Mon  6th 10.00am Daily Mass                    
Tue  7th 10.00am Daily Mass              
Wed   8th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur  9th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri 10th 10.00am Daily Mass   
Sat 11th  7.30pm John Crosby, Lisduff  
                                      Jerry Doyle, Glenaifreann    
Sun 12th 11.00am     Desmond Bell  
                              
Wells 
Sat 4th  6.30pm Weekend Mass    
Sun 5th 10.00am     Mary Powell, Ballycasey 
                                      Bridget and Tom Nagle, Low Road, Bunratty 
Sat   11th  6.30pm John Meehan, Muckanagh 
                                      Michael Heffernan, Drumline   
Sun  12th 10.00am     Dom Corbett, Bunratty 
 
Carrigerry 
Sun 5th 9.00am Sunday Mass   
Sun  12th 9.00am Sunday Mass  
 

Abundance Prayer Group 

 

 Meeting each Monday except Bank      
Holidays at 7.00pm in the upstairs 

meeting room in Newmarket Church.   

Last week’s Church  
Collection  
€1648.85 

Thank You  

Recent deaths: 

Celine Quinn, Lemenagh 
Ann Earls, 64 Kilnasoolagh Park. 

 

May they rest in peace. 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 

Saturday 11th February is the 159th anniversary of the Apparitions of Our Lady to St. Bernadette in Lourdes. 
This year’s Diocesan Pilgrimage will leave Shannon on Monday June 26th, returning on Saturday July1st.        
The cost this year is still €692 per person sharing. €10 discount for online booking at www.joewalshtours.ie.  
Booking forms can be obtained from: Joe Walsh Tours, 143 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin 2.  
Telephone: (01) 2410810. 

A limited number of sick pilgrims will be accommodated in the Sanctuary of Lourdes at a cost of €595.                 
Applications for sick pilgrims only to Fr. Tom Ryan, Pilgrimage Director, SS John & Paul Presbytery, Shannon. 
Co. Clare. Telephone: (061) 364133.Families or individuals often sponsor a family member, parents, or a friend 
on the occasion of an anniversary or Jubilee with a visit to Lourdes. Sponsorship for sick people is always              
welcome. For more details, see poster in church porch and on the Killaloe Diocesan website  
www.killaloediocese.ie. 



‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 

  Our pot this week was  € 584       
Congratulations to our winner - Sean Baker 

Winning ticket sold in Eurospar 
Next Draw : Tuesday 7th February in Spar 

 

******** 
The KDYC (Killaloe Diocesan Youth Council) are having their 
annual overnight on Friday 10th February in St. Flannan's       Col-
lege ,Ennis. This event is open to all young people aged 16 to 
19.  There will be workshops, a short Pilgrimage, fun, planning for the 
year ahead and much more.  For more information and  permission 
forms please contact; Cora Guinnane 087 2400135. 
 

*********************   
Pilgrimages to Medjugorje: Two pilgrimages to Medugorje  
September 6-13: Spiritual Director Fr. Tom O'Gorman.                        
September 13-20: Spiritual Director Fr. Martin Blake. Price of €709. 
Contact Jimmy Considine 085 738 5385 or 065 905 9328. 
 

*********************   
8 DAY PILGRIMAGE  & HOLIDAY TO FATIMA & 
ESTORIL: This will take place from  18th - 25th August. A 5 day 
pilgrimage to Fatima for the Centenary year 2017 which will include a 
visit to the shrine of St. Anthony in Lisbon. A 3 day relaxation at the 
popular holiday resort of Estoril. The Pilgrimage will travel direct from 
Shannon to Faro. Limited numbers of places available. For further 
information contact Mary O' Loughlin 065-7084000 or 085-2252251 

 

 

*********************  
ENNIS PARISH PADRE PIO TRIP TO  ADRIATIC COAST & 
SAN GIOVANNI; For information contact Group Leader: Mary 
O’Sullivan: 087 1247669; Spiritual Director: Fr Tom Hogan P.P.  All 
Dinners; Tours & Taxes included; September 15th - 22nd 2017; After-
noon flights from Dublin;  €995. 
 
 

*********************  
 

Congratulations to the children in the Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
Concert Band who were awarded a gold medal at Féile Luimní in the 
Junior Conducted Ensemble section. 
Further congratulations to the past pupils of the school and members 
of the parish who won Best Intermediate Conducted Ensemble also as 
part of the Redemptorist Centre of Music Concert Band. 
The school Band will showcase their talents at the vigil mass for St. 
Partrick's Day here in Newmarket. 
A reminder to parents and guardians that the Open Night for new 
enrollees takes place on Tuesday next, February 7th at 7pm. 
Many thanks to everyone who attended grandparents' Day               
celebrations at the school on Wednesday last as part of Catholic 
Schools Week. A special word of thanks to the Pauline O'Neill,        
Parents Council and everyone who baked treats for the event. 
 
 

*********************  
 

“Thank You” from Tidy Towns…. 
Tidy Towns would like to thank the parishioners of Newmarket-on-
Fergus, The Wells & Carrigerry who contributed to the Church Gate  
collection last weekend. 
€761 was collected and all monies raised will fund community                   
enhancement projects in 2017.  A thank-you to all collectors for their 
loyal support to Tidy Towns.  
 

*********************  

GAA Lotto: Last Sunday’s Lotto draw saw no winner of either 
our €10,000 or €5600 Jackpots. Numbers drawn were 2, 7, 28, 
29 in the main jackpot and 7, 14, 18, 23 for the €5600. €40 
Winners; Bernard Gaffney, Diarmuid Crowe, Rita Sammon, 
Jack Manly, Veronica McMahon. O’Neills hosts this week’s 
draw where €10,000 and €5750 will be on offer. 

 

Community Defibrillator 
Newmarket on Fergus 

 

It is with regret that the defibrillator service will be suspended 
from February 5th 2017.  Presently there are insufficient volun-
teers to provide cover. 
 

A public information meeting will be held on Wed Feb 15th. @ 
8pm in Obair. Please come and help get this important service 
running again.  
 

Certified training is provided for all volunteers to the Irish Heart 
Foundation standard.   
Again a very big thank you to all those who over the years have 
volunteered. 
 

We hope that this valuable service will be re launched without 
undue delay. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Mary on 087 6166634 

 

 

 

Ballycar NS are now accepting applications for September 2017       en-
rolments.  Please contact the school on 061 368852 for application forms.  
 

'Enrolments are now being accepted for Clonmoney N.S. for September 
2017.  Please contact Yvonne in the school office on 061 362672 for an 
enrolment form or you can go onto our  website at 
www.clonmoneyns.com/enrolment and download a form here.' 

The Apostolic Work will hold their Annual Display on March 05.  Anyone 
wishing to donate a Sacred Vessel in memory of a deceased relative or 
friend could contact  
Brigid Coughlan on 368590, Mary Enright on 0877130761, or Molly 
O'Donnell on 0877510736.  We also appeal to anyone with unwanted 
Christmas gifts to donate same for the raffle. 
 

The Migraine Association of Ireland is delighted to       
announce a Migraine Self Help Group taking place in     
Thurles, Co. Tipperary in February.  This course will take 
place in the Anner Hotel, Thurles, Co. Tipperary, consisting 
of three      sessions held over three weeks. The sessions 
will take place on the 9th, 16th and 23rd of February 2017 
from 7 pm – 9 pm.  Clinical Nurse Specialist, Ethna Mitten 
from the Migraine Clinic in Cork will speak about migraine 
medication, while Sheila Barrett from the East Cork       
Physiotherapy, Balance and Acupuncture Clinic will speak 
about the role of Complementary Therapies in the treatment 
of migraine.  Places are restricted to 15 so registration is 
essential. To register for a place, please call 01 894 1280 or 
email info@migraine.ie 

 

Healing Programme for People Bereaved by                   
Suicide:  Are you finding it difficult to cope with the death by 
suicide of a family member or friend?  You could get help at 
a Healing Programme organised by Clare Suicide Bereave-
ment Support at their premises in Innovation House (near 
Liddys), Roslevan Centre, Tulla Rd. Ennis starting at 7.30 
p.m. on Monday  February 6th and continuing for eight con-
secutive Mondays.  Please feel welcome to come and meet 
others in the same position as yourself.  For further informa-
tion phone 086 0565373 0r 087 
3698315.  www.claresuicidebereavementsupport.com 

 

Make a Difference with Aware:  Aware has a volunteer    
opportunities for the role of Support Group Facilitator in       
Limerick. Initial and ongoing training and support are pro-
vided. Training will take place over three full days (11th, 12th 
February and 1st April) at a Dublin city venue. www.aware.ie 


